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Interim leader: Mr J Tomlinson 

 

Richardson & Martin – Year 1 

Sienna & Eltayeb – Year 2 

Daniel & Asher – Year 3 

Hassan & Stephane – Year 4 

Joud & Geeveon – Year 5 

Lydia & Jaya – Year 6 

 

 

 
 

Daniel & Nevaeh – Year 1 

Haram & Bella-Rose – Year 2 

Andy & Luisa – Year 3 

Parker & Yasmen – Year 4 

Amayah & Javis – Year 5 

Olivier & Moses – Year 6 

 

 

 
 

Dear parents/carers - I hope you have all had a good week. It has been great to see the sun shining on 

Manchester after some cold and dark months. Next week our Year 6 pupils will be sitting their Standard 

Assessment Tests (SATs). Please support us by making sure your child is in school bright and early.  There will 

be a free SATs breakfast served for all Year 6 pupils each day from 8:15 a.m. I would also like to inform you 

that I will be leaving the school on Friday 24th May to take up a new post. Mrs Claire Hall will take on the 

leadership of the school after the half term holidays. Thank you for making me feel so welcome throughout 

my time at Park View, it really is appreciated. I wish you and your amazing children well for the future.   

Our superstar Friday certificate winners are listed below. Well done to you all! 

Koby, Malachi, Miclay, 

Iman & Esmee 

 

Marley, Sadn & Rayyan 

 

Darren, Merci & 

Chimdala 
 

In line with guidance for all schools, can I remind parents that 

smoking is not permitted on any part of the school grounds. Please 

note, this includes e-cigarettes. Thank you in advance for your co-

operation with this matter. 

 

This week’s attendance = 92.9%. Attendance so far this year = 93.2% 
 

Nursery = 91.9% Reception P = 85.7% Reception V = 89.8% 
 

Year 1P = 95.8% Year 1V = 91.1% Year 2P = 91.9% Year 2V = 93.2% 
    

Year 3P = 82.5% Year 3V = 93.3% Year 4P = 92.9% Year 4V = 92.7% 
 

Year 5P = 92.3% Year 5V = 96.2% Year 6P = 97.5% Year 6V = 96.3% 
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14th May – Year 1 & 2 Parents Phonics meeting 9:00 a.m. 

13th to 17th May – Year 6 SATs test week – Breakfast will be 

served for all Year 6 pupils from 8:15 a.m.  
 

Friday 24th May – last day of half term. 

Pupils return to school on Wednesday 5th June 
 

5th to 14th June – Year 4 Multiplication check 

10th to 14th June – Year 1 Phonics screening check 

Saturday 29th June – SUMMER FAIR (11 a.m. – 1 p.m.) 

12th July – Pupil reports home to parents 

15th to 17th July – Year 6 residential trip to Ghyll Head  
 

Wednesday 24th July – school closes for summer. 
 

 

Year 6 pupils, Yaseerah and Lydia, wrote a 

review of the recent visit from author Oliver 

Sykes, as part of our World Book Day activities.  

I am so pleased to report that their amazing 

article has been published in ‘First News,’ a 

national magazine delivered to primary 

schools across England. Their article can be 

seen below. Well done girls! I hope you are 

very proud of your achievement.  

 

 

Please scan the QR code to the left to find out 

about a range of activities that are being 

provided by Miles Platting and other local 

Children’s Centres. 
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